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Working with Other Provisions Policy 

As an Ofsted-registered nursery working to the Early Years Foundation Stage, we will work with other 
provisions that your child attends, e.g.: pre-school, childminders etc., to ensure that your child benefits from 
our “joined-up” working. 

We will, with your permission, discuss with the other provision what activities they are currently planning for 
your child and link this into our own practice where possible. This will extend his or her understanding and 
learning. We will make available the development records that we make on your child to the other provision if 
required and ask to see theirs on a regular basis. This will enable us to work as a team and provide real 
continuity for your child’s development. 

If you have any concerns regarding this policy please contact us. 


